
 

Attend by Teleconference: 
 

Call 971 274 1369 and leave 
a voice message to reserve 

a spot, or for additional 
information; or email to: 

basicrecovery4saa@gmail.com 

You may also attend the workshop by teleconference. 
Call in between 9:15 and 9:30 on January 13, 2017. 

 Additional information will be available from the 
Telemeeting Intergroup website, approximately 1 
week before the workshop 

 Go to http://SAATALK.INFO, and click on Events. 
Look for the Jan 13 workshop, and see additional 
information and downloads. 

 


